
Currey Creek Upstream FAQ’s 
 

What do I wear?  
  
It’s generally understood that clothing should be modest and respectful of the church 
setting. This means avoiding overly revealing clothing or anything that might be 
distracting. In essence, the goal is to dress in a way that shows reverence for the 
church and the occasion. 
 
Here are some general guidelines based on common church practices: 
Modesty: 
Avoid clothing that is too revealing, such as low-cut tops, short shorts or skirts, or 
excessively tight clothing. 
Respectful: 
Choose clothing that is appropriate for a place of worship and that shows respect for 
the gathering. 
 

What do I bring? 

We recommend brining a Bible (Currey Creek uses the ESV translation but any Bible 
will work), journal and something to write with. 

Is food served? 

Yes, we serve pizza from Papa Johns on a first come, first served basis. We do provide 
gluten free on first come basis as well. 

What time? 

Upstream is 6:30-8:30, we start with dinner and fellowship then move into teaching 
and small group time.  

Who can I contact with additional questions? 

Kristene Brooks kbrooks@curreycreek.com 

Kendall Ellis kellis@curreycreek.com  

  


